l Building the church...one pe

NORTH OLMSTED
EVANGELICAL
FRIENDS CHURCH

To Whom It May Concern:

Mark Madere of SpectraLight Photography was chosen by our church to produce
our organizations pictorial directory. Our experience with him was very positive
and [ appreciated his professional approach in working with our large
congregation. While he maintained the schedule and coordination of the
congregation, I saw how he took time with each individual and family to be certain
they had a photograph with which they were pleased. I also appreciated the fact
that he did not give a heavy handed sales approach to sell more than what the
individual wanted.

The directory was delivered 1n a timely fashion and we are pleased with the design
and quality of his work. Mark has also helped us on a volunteer basis often
providing professional photos of various church events. He sees his work as a
service to people and he does a fine job. Mark desires to make his clientele happy -
and very often he does. He’s a man of integrity and if he tells you he can do a job,
I have no doubt he will.

I recommend you strongly consider working with Mark for your photography
needs.

Sincerely,

Geoff Schulfz
Senior Pastor

5665 Great Northern Boulevard, North Olmsted, Ohio 44070
440.779.9484
Pastor Geoff Schultz



